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 NEWSLETTER NO.2 AUTUMN TERM – 13 SEP 2019 
 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 3 

Monday 16th  School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
 Whole School Liturgy 08.55 
Tuesday 17th      

Wednesday 18th  Y6 Swimming (2) 08.45 @ Mayfield 
 ISA U9 Boys Football  Leave SHS 11.30  

Finish 15.30 
Collect from SHS 16.30 

 U11/10 Girls Hockey v Bricklehurst (HOME) Start 14.15 
 U11/10 Boys Football v Bricklehurst (AWAY)  Leave 13.45 Start 14.15 

Collect from Venue 15.45 

Thursday 19th  Parent & Toddler Session  09.00-10.15 
Friday 20th  Awards Assembly  08.55 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP  

RECEPTION 
Tabitha  LOVE & LEARN: For showing love to their friends, being helpful in the 

classroom and their enthusiasm for learning  Barney  

YEAR 1 
Liam  

LOVE: For showing love and kindness to their friends 
Edward 

YEAR 2 Jude LOVE: For being polite, kind and a gentle member of the class  

YEAR 3 
Winnie  LOVE: For showing such kindness to others 

Luke GROW:  For fabulous manners and hard work 

YEAR 4 

Lily LOVE: For being very helpful and kind to her friends in class  

Valentina GROW: For settling so well into our Sacred Heart family  

William  LEARN: For a great work ethic in all areas 

YEAR 5 Hector  
LOVE & GROW: For being polite and well-mannered and settling into Y5 
really well  

YEAR 6 
Olivia  WORSHIP: For a really beautiful poem about God’s Love 

Whole Class GROW: For a fantastic start to Year 6 
 

FRIENDSHIP 

Amelie (Y6) For being a fantastic Buddy 

Iris (Y1) For helping to tidy up the play toys on the field  

Seren (Y3) 
For being a good friend 

Paddy (Y2) 

P.E. 
Harrison (Y3) For excellent hockey skills, especially dribbling  

Oliver (Y6) For excellent football skills  
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CONGRATULATIONS 
• Max (Y6):  This summer, Max’s area show jumping team took 

part in the British Show Jumping National Junior Academy 
Championships.  They were competing against 70 teams and 
after 4 great rounds they finished an impressive 2nd! 

• Lorenzo (Y2) received an impressive football medal for 
playing in the Dunton Green pre-season tournament for U7 
and U8 teams 

• Mollie (Y2) successfully completed the Stable Management 
Course module: Caring for the field-kept pony; she also found 
time to climb Ben Nevis, the highest mountain in the British 
Isles, receiving a certificate of achievement! 

• Jude and Jonah (Y2 & Rec) held a cup cake sale in the 
holidays and raised an amazing £135 which he donated to 
‘Save the Children’.   

• Barney (R) became a ‘Junior Digger Driver’ at Diggerland 
during the summer, driving lots of real diggers and dumpers.  

• Sophia (Y2) was very hard working all week at the Summer 
Spark Club  

• Sofia (Y5) for passing with Distinction the IDTA Level 1 Award in Dance: Grade 1 Ballet.   

MUSIC EXAMS 

• Millie (Y3), Lettie (Y4), Liberty (Y4) for all 
passing the ABRSM Level 1 Award Grade 1 Singing 
Exam with Merit! 

• Sophie (Y5) for achieving the ABRSM Level 1 
Award Grade 2 Piano Award  

• Florence (Y6) for passing the ABRSM Level 1 
Award Grade 3 Piano with Merit 

• Amelie (Y6) for achieving the ABRSM Level 1 
Award Grade 1 Flute with Merit 

• Olivia (Y6) for achieving the ABRSM Level 1 
Award Grade 1 Clarinet with Distinction 

 

CHESS TROPHY WINNERS SUMMER TERM 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KS2 Winner: Oliver S (Y6) 

 Girls Winner: Elena (Y6 Leaver) 

 Most Improved: Milo (Y5) 

KS1 Winner: Millie (Y3) 

 Boys Winner: Gus (Y2) 

 Most Improved: Mae (Y2) 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 2019 
Congratulations to:  Poppy (Y1), Mollie (Y2), Nate (Y5) and Millie (Y3) on successfully taking part in Space 
Chase, this year’s Summer Reading Challenge.    
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GOLD SCHOOL GAMES MARK AWARD 
We had exciting news at the end of last term with the announcement that for the second year running the 
school has been awarded the School Games Gold award by the Youth Sports Trust for our commitment, 
engagement and delivery of competitive school sport in 2018/2019. The award is assessed on the amount, 
quality and variety of sport and matches the pupils are offered by the school. Gold is the top award and only a 
small number of schools are awarded, particularly in consecutive years.  Congratulations to the whole school 
and to our fabulous games teachers, Mrs Overy and Mrs HT for the dedication to fostering and encouraging a 
love of sport in every child. 
 

U9 GIRLS HOCKEY v Skippers Hill - Thursday 12th September 2019 
The U9 girls played their 1st hockey match at Skippers Hill on Thursday. They started with a skills session 
and then played four short matches against Skippers Hill and Beechwood. 
Team:   Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lily, Lettie, Olivia, Valentina, Bea Bea, Liberty and Beatrice.   
Results: Skippers Hill A 0-1 
  Skippers Hill B 0-1 
  Beechwood A 1-0 
  Beechwood B 0-0 
The whole squad played very well and learnt that to score a goal you have to shoot from inside the D area! 
 

U9 BOYS FOOTBALL v Bricklehurst – Thursday 12th September 2019 
Team:  Dean, Felix, Oscar, William, Felix, Rupert, Aaron, Michael, Baxter and Charlie  
Results: 5-1  to Sacred Heart.  A great start to the season! 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS – NEW TO YEAR 7 More best wishes to the old…. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  
OPEN MORNINGS 

• St Gregory’s Catholic School:  Wednesday 25th September, Thursday 26th September, Wednesday 
16th October and Friday 18th October 09.00-11.00 and Thursday 26th September 16.30-19.30 

• Beechwood Sacred Heart School:  Saturday 28th September, Tuesday 5th November, Tuesday 3rd 
March, Tuesday 5th May 2020 - 9.30am – 12.30pm Head’s presentation: 11.00am 

• Mayfield Girls School:  Thursday 19th September, Tuesday 5th November, Friday 20th March and 
Tuesday 21st April 2020 

• Bethany:  Saturday 21st September 10.00-13.00, Wednesday 16th October 09.00-11.30 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The nursery children have 
been enjoying the new outdoor 
area.  They have also been 
making play dough faces to 
describe how they are feeling.  

Gosh, Year 6 has accomplished 
so much already this term!  
 

We have created drawings of lion 
heads in pastel to decorate our 
classroom door to show that we 
are ‘The Pride’.  
 

We have promised to work 
together as a team, lead the 
younger children with displays of 
excellent behaviour and take pride 
in everything we do. 
 

This week we have written poems 
about God’s Love in our R.E. 
lessons, referring to Psalms 23 
and 136 in particular. Last week 
we wrote poems about what we 
didn’t do in the summer holidays; 
see the display in the main 
corridor. 


